
From: cynthia jones  
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2017 10:03 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
The change to the Fiduciary rule that now protects consumers is a very bad idea. It protects 
financial advisors and leaves consumers to figure out on their own whether recommended 
investments are good for them or will only benefit the advisor. This will help thebig  financial 
institutions and could bankrupt an investor. 
 
Cynthia Jones 
31311 Ann's Choice Way 
Warminster, PA 18974 
 


